
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A—321

Washington, D.C. 20554

August 02, 2006

Attn: O‘NEAL SMITHERMAN

BALL STATE UNIVERSITY

AD—209, 2000 W. UNIVERSITY

MUNCIE, IN 47306

DISMISSED—WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear O‘NEAL SMITHERMAN,

This refers to application, File No. 0174—EX—PL—2006, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities

requested. Your application has been withdrawn as requested in an email dated July 31, 2006

from your counsel.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 4474

Sincerely,

(borlPaet
ames R. Burtle

Chief

Experimental Licensing Branch




